
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Laura Ciciarelli <lciciarelli@RGA.ORG>

Date: 6/12/2014 1:30:14 PM
Subject: RE: Flights for RGA Senior Staff Retreat

I apologize for the delay - I don't believe I receive the first email. 
Below sounds great.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Laura Ciciarelli [mailto:lciciarelli@RGA.ORG]
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 1:29 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Flights for RGA Senior Staff Retreat
Importance: High

Katherine,

I have not heard back from you regarding your flights for the RGA Senior Staff Retreat in a few weeks. I am going to 
book you today on the flights that you noted in your registration:

San Francisco (SFO) San Diego (SAN) - Wednesday, June 25, 2014 Flight 958 - 2:40pm - 4:15pm

SAN - CAE - US Airway - Saturday, June 28, 2014
Flight # 1996
Flight # 3987
Same flight at Katherine Haltiwanger

If you do not want these flights booked, please let me know as soon as possible today. The last day to book flights is 
tomorrow.

Laura Ciciarelli
Republican Governors Association
1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Suite 250,
Washington, DC 20006
202.662.4151. (O)
732.272.7159. (M)
lciciarelli@rga.org
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